
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you will be aware, on Thursday 8th September at 2:41pm the Tour of Britain 2022 

will be passing through Warsop. This is a special event which we appreciate you 

may wish for your child/children to watch as the race comes down Sherwood Street.  

 

Therefore, on Thursday children can be collected between 2:15pm and 2:25pm from 

the usual collection places. If you are unable to come at that time or prefer for your 

child to remain in school, school shall remain open until the end of the school day at 

3:10pm. Wrap around care will continue as normal. 

 

May I also take this opportunity to congratulate to Emilia Wood on winning the 

competition to design the starting flag for the local stage of the race. Her design has 

been made into a flag and she has the honour of starting this leg of the race in West 

Bridgford. She has also won a school trip for her class, to Notts Outdoor Activity 

Centre for an environmental activity, information to follow. Well done Emilia! 

 

If you have any further questions or queries please do not hesitate to ask a member 

of staff. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs V Farr 

Head Teacher 


